
https://www.youtube.com/c/GlengormleyPresbyterianChurch 

 

Sunday 12th March 2023 

10:30am Rev Reuben McCormick - live streamed 
6:30pm Alpha or Prayer   

Sunday 19th March 2023 

10:30am Mr Gary O’Rourke - live streamed 
6:30pm Alpha or Prayer 

LEADERS PLEASE NOTE: THE MAIN GATE WILL BE KEPT 
LOCKED  DURING THE ON-GOING WORK TO PREVENT 
UN-AUTHORISED PARKING. SEE SUE FOR ACCESS 
DETAILS. You are encouraged to use the lower part of 
the car park only.  During the daytime, strictly no 
parking permitted past the church steps. Contractor 
working on site. Please do not leave the main gate 
open during your meeting and lock it again as you 
leave.  It is important that we do all we can to keep the 
site safe during the work.  

ALPHA: Continuing tonight at 6:30pm in Mosaic.  Invite 
a friend to come along. 

MIDWEEK MEETING: Wednesday 15th March at 
7:30pm in the Burney Room. All welcome. 

PW (Presbyterian Women) next meet on Monday 20th 
March 2023 at 2pm in Mosaic. All Ladies Welcome.  
Come together for Easter Meditations. 

AGM: There will be a short AGM after this morning’s 
service. 

Friday 7th April, 7:30pm - Good Friday Communion Service 
Sunday 9th April, 6:15am - Easter Dawn Service, Zoo Car Park 

KIRK SESSION Meeting, Tuesday 14th March at 
7:30pm. Agendas for those who receive a hard copy 
are available in the Minister’s Room. 

ADVANCE NOTICE: CONGREGATIONAL COMMITTEE 
meeting, Tuesday 21st March at 8pm. 

12th March 2023 

267 Antrim Road, Glengormley, BT36 7QN  

Tel: 028 9084 8774  

Website: www.glengormley.org 

Email: office@glengormley.org 

Registered with The Charity Commission for Northern Ireland NIC104317 

MINISTER Rev Reuben McCormick 
Tel: 07548605525   

Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

 Worship Services 

Organisation Notices 

Church Notices  

Leadership Notices 

Dates for Your Diary 

Discipleship Notices 

If you are visiting here this morning:  

• We hope that you feel welcome. Please stay after the 

service for a cup of tea or coffee and introduce 

yourself. 

• Primary school aged children can join our GLOW Club; 

watch for children leaving during the service.  

• If your child is staying during the sermon there are 

some toys available in the entrance area under the 

stairs. Please feel free to get them before or during the 

service. 

• If your child needs a break during the service feel free 

to leave and go to the entrance area, you will still be 

able to hear  the service. 



E3 North Belfast and Newtownabbey are delivering 
training for volunteers involved with school assemblies 
on Thursday 23rd March. If you would like to attend 
contact Ruth - ruth@suni.co.uk  

During Lent, please join in praying for all of the 
schools in the E3 North Belfast and Newtownabbey 
District.  
‘Give thanks to the Lord, proclaim his greatness; tell the 
nations what he has done.’ 1 Chronicles 16 v 8 
Pray for those who are involved in working with pupils 
who have Special or Additional Educational Needs. 

CAR PARKING: For the duration of the work in the 
halls, there will be reduced parking spaces in the 
church car park on Sunday mornings. If you are able to 
use another car park on Sunday mornings this would 
help us greatly. There will also be no access via the gate 
and steps at Cartmills on Sundays. Access will be by the 
main carpark entrance only.  Thank you for your 
flexible generosity as we carry out this essential work in 
the halls. 

GPC PRAYER: Join us on Sunday mornings between 
10:00 and 10:20am (in the office) and Sunday evenings 
between 6:30 and 7:30pm (in the Burney Room) to 
pray. Whether you can come along for the whole time 
or drop in and pray for part of the time, you will be 
very welcome as we seek God ‘for such a time as this’. 

Worship: As we worship ask God to help us to know his 
forgiving and sustaining grace, pardoning our sins and 
providing for all our needs. 

In the UK alone approximately 5 million people are 
stressed, with it manifesting itself in a variety of ways. 
Pray for those suffering from the effects of stress. Pray 
for staff working within health services, often 
working under pressure, and give thanks for the 
dedication staff show.  

Open Doors World Watch ranking: 6 Nigeria 

Nigeria has moved up one place on the World Watch 
List this year, reflecting the increasing jihadist violence 
across the country. Christians continue to be attacked 
indiscriminately and brutally in northern Nigeria, and 
the violence has now spread to southern Nigeria. As 
the government persists in its official position of denial 
of religious persecution, Christians' rights continue to 
be violated with impunity.   

Please keep praying for your brothers and sisters in 
Nigeria. Your prayers make an enormous difference to 
those following Jesus no matter the cost.   

 

Keep in touch with us by visiting our website: 

www.glengormley.org 

Or our Facebook page 

Glengormley Presbyterian Church 

We also have a WhatsApp group for church members 

to keep in touch with each other. Email 

office@glengormley.org for details 

ANNOUNCEMENT SHEETS: Church office will be closed on Friday 
17th March. Any announcements need to be with the office by 12 
noon on Thursday 16th March. Email office@glengormley.org 

YOUR CONTACT DETAILS: If these should change, please notify the 
office so that we can keep our records up to date. 

Prayer  

MINISTER:  Rev Reuben McCormick Tel: 07548605525   
Email: reuben@glengormley.org  

 

PASTORAL ASSISTANT: Rev George Moore  
Tel: 07962162114  

 

CHURCH VISITOR:  Mr Jim Lyttle Tel: 028 9086 4158 

Monday  Harberton School, North 
Harmony Primary School 

Tuesday Hazelwood Integrated College 
Hazelwood Integrated  Primary School 

Wednesday Hill Croft School 
Hollybank Primary School 

Thursday Holy Cross Boys’ Primary School 
Holy Cross  Girls’ Primary School 

Friday Holy Family Primary School, Belfast 
Integrated College, Glengormley  
Jordanstown School 


